
Child Protection Concerns 
 

At Lorne Primary School, staff follow the 
Edinburgh and Lothians Interagency Child Protection Procedures 

These procedures can be found on the Orb or in folders in the staffroom, or in the HT office 
child-protection-procedures (edinburgh.gov.uk) 

 
 

The designated member of staff for Child Protection 
at Lorne Primary School is: Kathryn Wright  

 
If you have a Child Protection concern, you should complete a WBC 

form and discuss with: 
 

Kathryn Wright 
Head Teacher 

 
 

If the Head Teacher is out of school 
you should contact the Principal Teacher 

 
 

If you cannot contact either of the above and it is  
an urgent child protection concern, you must contact: 

 
SOCIAL CARE DIRECT 0131 200 2324 

Out of hours 0800 731 6969 
(after 5pm or before 8.30am or at weekends) 

 

 
 

APPROPRIATE QUESTIONS FOR RECORDING INFORMATION.  USE CHILD’S WORDS 

What happened? When did it happen?  
Where did it happen? Who was there? 

  
                    
 
                                                   

https://www.edinburgh.gov.uk/downloads/file/23055/child-protection-procedures

